
From:  Jeffrey @ LAND LAW  
To:  Clerks Richmondhill; Stephen Huycke 
Copy:  Lucius Maitre; Paul Guerreiro; Italo Brutto; Robin Lane  
Subject: Muirhead Crescent Servicing - Submission to January 22 Budget 

Committee of the Whole 
 
 
Att:  Chair Joe DiPaola, and Members of the Budget Committee of the Whole 
 
I am counsel to Haulover Investments Ltd. owner of 0 Muirhead Crescent (being lots 24 
and 25, Plan 349).  The property has frontage on Yonge Street and Muirhead Crescent. 
 
At the December 11, 2018 Committee of the Whole, a deputation was made concerning 
the timing of servicing to Muirhead.   
 
I understand from Staff that the design be slotted (scheduled) in 2020 and the 
construction 2021. 
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On behalf of Haulover, I would ask that Town Staff (1) engage with Haulover early on in 
the design process so as to ensure that the design can accommodate the future 
redevelopment of the Haulover lands and (2) advise how the project will be funded. 
 
Notice to Haulover can be sent to Haulover@rogers.com along with a copy to myself. 
 
 
Thank you. 
  
Jeffrey E Streisfield, BA LLB MES  
Land Lawyer & Land Development Manager 
  

L A N D  L A WTM 

https://pub-richmondhill.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=bd10b266-e929-427b-b86a-6d3da6f08aba&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English
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